
  

   

 

2 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

YEAR 10 – INFORMATION EVENING 
 

As a follow up to your son’s Middle School induction day at the beginning of this term and as an introduction 
to the Middle School, we would like to invite you to an information evening in the Sixth Form Common 
Room on Thursday 8 September at 7.00 p.m.   Due to the limited amount of space in the Common Room 
we would be grateful if, where possible, there was only one representative from each family. The boys are 
not expected to attend. 

The evening is designed to give you an insight into the operation of the Middle School and the support that 
we give to the boys. The programme will last about an hour and will include time for questions and an 
opportunity to discuss informally with us any matters you would like to raise. 

Please note that there is no parking available on t he school site.  

 Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M J Jenner   
Head of Middle School 
 

 


